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ATTN: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Monday, July 4, 2016

Dear Ontario Energy Board members,

As a member in the Legislative Assembly of Ontario, I support the

generic proceeding EB-2016-0004, under which Enbridge Gas
Distribution has made a submission which includes 39 potential
expansion projects and a request for changes they deem necessary to
make these and future such projects necessary.

Enbridge is committed to working with the Province toward a lower
carbon future. Expanding natural gas to some communities that don't
have natural gas is an excellent initiative for many residents as it

significantly lowers their costs and promotes economic development in

rural areas.

Natural gas is a relatively clean fuel and less costly for heating homes
and businesses than other fuels.

I hear regularly from residents in my community who are seeking access
to natural gas and I support efforts being made to bring this fuel to

serviced communities.

Sincerely,

Grant Crack
MPP Glengarry-Prescott-Russell


